
September 15, 2010: New School Year for public and private 
establishments 

 

The Ministry of Education has announced that the new school 

year for pupils in public and private educational establishments will 

start Wednesday, September 15, 2010. 

In a statement released Monday, teachers are requested to join 

schools on Tuesday September 14, 2010. 

 


